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SOUTHERN SUBURBS RAILWAY - CLAIMS BY CONTRACTORS 
288. Hon MARGARET ROWE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 

and Infrastructure: 
I ask this question on behalf of Hon Simon O’Brien. 
(1) Which contractors have made claims for cost increase overruns on the New MetroRail southern suburbs 

railway project? 
(2) Which of these claims have been settled and for what amounts? 
(3) What is the total of outstanding or unresolved claims against the government in respect of the project? 
Hon KATE DOUST replied: 
Unfortunately, I do not appear to have a response to that question.  I hope to be able to provide that as soon as 
possible. 
 


